
Borough of Spring Lake Heights 

Public Hearing Notice 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE on Monday, June 3, 2024, the Mayor and Borough 

Council will conduct a public hearing during the meeting scheduled to begin at 

7:00 p.m. at the Spring Lake Heights Municipal Building, 555 Brighton Avenue, 

Spring Lake Heights, on an application for grant funding to be submitted to the 

Monmouth County Municipal Open Space Grant Program for proposed 

improvements to the Joseph E. Robertson Park located at 1100 Allaire Road,  

Block 86 Lot 61 for  installation of 2 pickleball courts, perimeter fencing and 

ancillary items. 

 

 

 

Janine Gillis 

Borough Clerk 

 


